
 

 
 
December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Brothers, 

Christmas has arrived so that we may once again glorify God for having allowed His Son to be born in Bethlehem to fill us 
with joy, peace, and salvation. Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year is our greatest wish (Luke 2:13-14). 

Since our last letter, we have been very busy working in the two churches. By the grace of God, more than 40 people have 
received Christ as their Saviour in recent months. 

We celebrate our church anniversary, as usual, the entire month of November. This year we titled it, “O Lord, Revive 
Thy Work” (Habakkuk 3:2). Every Sunday, we had a special activity. On the third Sunday of the program, we put emphasis 
on bringing to church the weak and the strays. Several of those who came to church walked the aisle during the invitation. I 
preached a message entitled, “Do Not Be Discouraged.” We saw several people saved, and many made decisions to 
consecrate their lives to the Lord during the anniversary. Glory to the Lord! 

Our Youth Conference was very uplifting. We had more than 40 young people in attendance each night. We closed the 
anniversary celebration with three days of revival meetings with the entire church, where many brothers 
walked the aisles during the invitation making different decisions of faith. 

I want to glorify the Lord for the ministry of our son, Evangelist Caleb Josías Amorós, who was in the 
country with 13 young people from different churches in the United States. Caleb preached in several 
churches. He also organized a Marriage Seminar for missionaries, pastors, and workers with Pastor 
Wilkerson and Pastor Carlos Flores. We took advantage of the occasion to organize an evangelistic 
activity in the community of Puerto de Haina, where we have started the new La Playita Baptist 
Church. All day Tuesday, November 19, we visited and won souls in the area. Then in the afternoon, 
we had the service at the basketball court, where more than 30 people came to know the Lord as their Saviour. Please 
help us pray for these new converts so that they remain in the faith. 
 

 

Regarding our family, my wife was very sick. She had to undergo an eye surgery. She also had a stomachache, and they did 
an endoscopy. Please pray for her recovery. In the midst of the difficulties, we continue to produce for the glory of God. 

Thank you again for your prayers and your faithful financial support, which make it possible for us to continue moving forward, 
reaching the lost with the Gospel of our glorious Lord and Saviour.

Youth Conference Revival Service Evangelistic Activity at La Playita 
with Evangelist Caleb Amoros 



 

Prayer Requests: 

1. The new church, “La Playita Baptist Church” 
2. The new believers 
3. The health of my wife 
 
Because Jesus Christ Lives, 

Andrés R. Amorós 

Andres and Dora Amoros 
Your Missionaries in the Dominican Republic 
Philippians 1:6 
 


